From: Kristine Moreno <morenokristine@ymail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 3:47 PMm

To: Amy Jones <Amy.Jones@clintonok.gov>

Subject: Re: STREET CLOSURE

Also the event is going to be happening on the church property there. The parking lot. And the reasoning for the Knox
Street to be closed off is so that our vendors are able to come in and out. And also if we need to put people with booths
on the street. The reasoning for Opal Street from 13th to 12th Street to be blocked off is so we can have that open for
our church members that go to church at the 5 Mass so they have a place to park because that is usually the time frame
of our elderly that come to Mass.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Mon, Apr 12, 2021 at 3:45 PM, Kristine Moreno
<morenokristine@ymail.com> wrote:

Hello Amy thank you for your response. So the date for our Cinco de Mayo festival is May 8th. And the time is from 11
a.m. until 7 p.m. of that day. | am requesting that Knox Street be blocked off from the corner of 13th and 12th. And also
Opal Street from 13th to 12th Street right there in front of st. Mary's Church. And the alley that is right there in between
the two streets from 13th to 12th Street

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Mon, Apr 12, 2021 at 1:44 PM, Amy Jones
<Amy.Jones@clintonok.gov> wrote:




